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Chan, Barney, Env. Health

From: andrew.nash@us.mcd.com

Sent:  Monday, July 30,2007 10:40AM

To: Chan, Barney, Env, Health

Subject: Re: 6623 San Pablo Ave., Oakland RO 00001 16

Barney,

ljust received a call from Mrs. Duval regarding mail she continues to receive from Alameda County. Apparently,
she has been out of the system for two years.
Can you please update your information so her family will not receive correspondence for this site?

Andrew Nash
McOonald's USA, LLC
Associate Area Real Estate Manager
2999 Oak Road, Suite 900
Walnut Creek, CA g45ST
P (925) 949-4066
F (925) 9494100
eFax (925) 476-0581
andrew.nash@us.mcd.com

This email and any files transmitted with it are proprietary and confidential, and intended solely for the private use
of the individual or the entity to which it has been addressed. lf you have received thi6 email in effor, please
delete and notify the system manager.

"Cban, Barney, Env. Health"
<bamey.chan@acgov.qrq>

07J26/2OD7 03:33 PM

To <andrew.nash@us.mcd.com>

cc
Subject 6623 San Pablo Ave., Oakland RO 0000116

Mr. Nash: Our office recently sent you a Notice of Responsibility for the above site. We contacted Mr. Duval who
stated he was just the franchise operator not the property owner. The Assessor's records indicate the property
owner was Franchise Realty lnterstate Corporation clo ML Duval. Am I corect to assume that Franchise Realty
Interstate Corp. is the Real Estate portion of McDonald's. And if so, am I correct to assume that you are the
contiact?

Thank you,

Barney M. Chan
Hazardous Materials Soecialist
Alameda County Environmental Health

9t25t2007
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510-567-6765

The information contained il this e-mail and any accompanying documents is
confidential, may be privileged, and is intended solely for the person and/or
entity to whom it is addressed (i.e. those identified in the "To" and ncc''

box). They are the property of McDonald's Corporation. Unauthorized review,use,
disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any part thereo{ is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in enor,
please retum the e-mail and attachments to the sender and delete the e-mail
and attachments and any copy from your system. McDonald's thanks you for your
cooperation.

9/2512007


